
 

NOTICE 20 - 2022:       OPENING OF BARRIERS ON THE INDUSTRIAL ESTATE  

 

 June 28th, 2022 

 

Please be advised that due to the adverse weather conditions expected to affect 

Trinidad and Tobago, the following arrangements have been made to in an effort to 

alleviate any possible traffic congestion on the Point Lisas Industrial Estate. 

 

The undermentioned barriers will remain open from 6:00 p.m. on June 28th, 2022 to 9:00 

p.m. on June 29th, 2022 

 

 Caspian Drive 

 Pacific Avenue Extension 

 Caribbean Drive 

 North Sea Drive 

 

All other barriers on the Industrial Estate will be closed at 6:00 p.m. today. Access to the 

Estate during this period can also be gained be via the Atlantic Avenue entrance at the 

Brechin Castle Roundabout.   

 

In the event of an emergency, security breach or further information, please contact the 

following departments: 

 

        Tactical Response Unit – Tel: 775-8545 

 Security Operations Department –  Tel: 679-7233/290-0978  

 Health Safety & Environment Department - Tel: 363-3981 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: info@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 


